English

In English we will be using all of the
knowledge we have gained over the
past two weeks to write information
pages about our country.

Maths
In Maths we are looking at
measurement over the next half term.
We will move on to looking at scales
and mass this week.

We will be exploring Athletics on
Fridays with Premier Sport. Please
ensure your child has a full, named

PE kit including joggers.

In Music over the next two weeks we

will be imitating changes in pitch and

using informal notation to show

whether a melody moves higher,
lower or stays the same.

Poetry
We will be looking at classic Poems
from our “Poetry Basket”.
This half term our poems will be
Space themed.

Week beginning 10.06.24

World
Weeks

We will be revisiting Choose to Use

and Switch it Mitch sounds we will be

writing a range of sentences using all

the different sounds we know. We

will also beginning looking at some
new spelling rules.

RE
In RE we are beginning our unit on
‘The Natural World’. We will be
thinking about what we love in our
world, why it is important to us and
how our views may be different to
others.

Geography

We are off on our travels for the
next two weeks. Each class will be
focusing on a different country for
the next two weeks and building on
their geographical skills.

Throughout World Weeks we will
be looking at naming and locating
the seven continents and five
oceans of the world. We will be
looking at where England is on a
map and also our class’s country.

Alongside this we will be looking at
the physical and human features of
our chosen country and comparing
them to England. We will look at
the landmarks, weather, local
traditions, food and much more

during the week.




